
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cardinal Newman Catholic Primary School 
Arch Road, Hersham, Surrey KT12 4QT 

Telephone: (01932) 222536 
Headteacher:  Mrs C Burnham 
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7 September 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Following expressions of interest from a number of families, we are very pleased to be able 
to offer an after school Chess Club.  This will be run by Chess in Schools 
(www.chessinschools.co.uk), a charity which promotes the benefits of chess in schools and 
local communities. 
  
The club will be run on Tuesdays from 3.30pm to 4.30pm in Emerald classroom and is open 
to children in Years 1 to 6.  The first lesson this term will be on Tuesday 18 September and 
the last one on Tuesday 27 November.  Please collect your child from the KS1 playground 
after each session. 
 
There will be 10 sessions each term costing £60 which must be paid for before the first 
lesson.   This covers the termly fee paid by the school to Chess in Schools. 
 
We are looking forward to our new club.  If you would like your child to join, please complete 
the application form below. Payment should be made via your Scopay account. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
G Flower 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 ----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Cardinal Newman Chess Club – Tuesdays After School 
 
Child’s Name ______________________________________  Class __________________ 
 
My child would like join the Cardinal Newman Chess Club 
 
 I have paid £60 for the autumn term via my Scopay account 
 
 My child will be collected at 4.30pm in the KS1 playground 
    or 
 My child will go to Whizz Kids After School Club/Kids Club (delete as appropriate) 
    or 
 My child can make their own way home  
 
Signed _________________________  Emergency Contact Number _________________ 


